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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
Trip to the Beatles Story 

A huge thank you to all the wonder-
ful parents who accompanied us on 
this trip—your assistance is much 
appreciated. 

Next Thursday 

Next Thursday Year 4 will be having 
their Christmas parties in the after-
noon—we are asking for small dona-
tions of party food and drinks 
please. A couple of bags of crisps or 
some cakes/biscuits would be fan-
tastic, if you can spare some. The 
party will be 1960’s themed and if 
any children want to dress in 1960’s 
clothing for the day, that would be 
great, but is entirely up to them!  

Swimming –There is no swimming 
on the last Friday of term.  Swim-
ming starts again on the first Friday 
of the spring term (10th January). 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week :   

interest     experiment 

potatoes     favourite 

imagine     material 

promise     opposite 

minute     increase  

 

Next week we will be editing and refining our 
dilemma stories. 

In maths we will be revising topics studied this 
term and introducing new work to be done in 
spring term. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
 

We would like the children to make sure they know their lines and positions for the 
Christmas performance on Monday please! 

English & Maths 

Feliz cumpleaños Happy birthday 

Feliz Navidad Merry Christmas 


